WOLVERHAMPTON WANDERERS LONDON SUPPORTERS CLUB (Headquarters Duches of York S.W.8.)

7, Ascalon House Thessaly Road. Battersea. London, S.W.8.

18th May, 1970.

Dear Member, I am writing this letter to express my disappointment concerning the attendance of the Annual General Meeting. Only 19 out of 118 members bothered to make an appearance.

Considering the hard work put in and the invaluable spare time given up by the Committee I should have thought more members would have made an effort to attend.

It is impossible for the club to :

survive on this kind of support.

However on a brighter note the Committee would like to thank those who did make the effort to attend as this does give us

some encouragement for the future.
At the meeting it was agreed that Membership should continue at 10/-(50p). I enclosed membership form for the forthcomming season and trust a quick return.

> Yours faithfully Robert C With Robert Chairman